To: Gen Seed
Subject: Please do not approve the proposed Brandy Hill Quarry expansion
Date: Monday, 12 November 2018 2:27:27 PM

Hanson's proposed expansion to the Brandy Hill Quarry:
Extension of an existing hard rock quarry and increasing annual production to a maximum 1.5 million tonnes per year. Relocation of existing production facilities
on site. The proposal also seeks approval for a new concrete batching and concrete recycling plant on site and 24 hour operations seven days a week.

Dear Genevieve,

Please do not approve the proposed Brandy Hill Quarry expansion by
Hanson Construction Materials Pty. Ltd. ("Hanson").

I have lived at Brandy Hill, for 16 years. The
property was sold to us as a rural residential, small acreage area with a
beautiful, healthy and tranquil lifestyle. The proposed expansion will
totally destroy the amenity of life for the residents living in our area.
Over the years the number and size of the quarry trucks have increased
to a point where it is already causing problems for residents. The noise,
the dust, road safety and mental health are all real life problems even
now. To expand the way Hanson has proposed will totally destroy this
beautiful area.

It is the total greed of Hanson, and total lack of concern for residents
(who have been here longer than they have owned the quarry), that
makes my blood boil. The audacity of Hanson to totally disregard
community concernl They should not be allowed to get their way.

I implore you, please do not approve the proposed Brandy Hill Quarry
expansion by Hanson.

With kind regards,





